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Nicole Giardini

From:  ANSA QNN

Sent: 07 November 2005 12:14
To: Cathryn Fuller

Subject: Naltrexone Technology Appraisal

Thank you for the invitation to submit for the Naltrexone Technology Appraisal.

We have no additional comments but ANSA would like to remain aware of any on-going work with this
appraisal.

Best wishes

ANSA NEC
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